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Hataitai Residents Association March 2024 meeting minutes
Present: Tim Beverstock, Jardena Shelton, Isaac Woodbridge.
Apologies: Zandra Brickhill,Sonia Rafter, Jane Scoular, Martin Woodbridge, Neville Welbourn.
Coastal Resource Management
· The proposed date for the meeting is 23rd May. The WCC Engagement team is still confirming with the venue. We should hear back this week.
WCC Road Reserve Grant
· The WCC Nursery advised if successful, each applicant will receive an email with which species are on offer that year; however, applicants cannot make requests on species and numbers in advance. Road Reserve is operated on a first-in, first-served basis.
· The WCC Nursery Horticulturalists can provide advice on planting, including suitable sites and planting techniques. They will be present on the day to help pick a selection of plants.
2024 Community Constable Visit
· Martin hasn’t heard back from Mike Byrne about a 2024 Community Constable visit.
Meet the Councillors
· Isaac will follow up with the Motukairangi/Eastern Ward Councillors about a Meet the Councillors event in June.
EV Parking submission
· After reviewing submissions the WCC has decided not install EV Chargers in William Street. Instead they will engage with the Hataitai community to explore an alterntive location where the chargers can be installed.
Village intersection triangle
· Zandra hasn’t had time to request this from WCC. Will follow-up for May meeting.
Litter Blitz
· Four square will donate iceblocks and Sonia will ask for juice and serviettes.
· Tim has contacted Martin, Jane and Zandra and to check if they can help with set up and confirm what food they will bring.
· Isaac will bring booze, Tim will bake a cake. Jardena is unable to attend.
Hataitai website HRA meeting minutes
· Tim suggested only keeping HRA meeting minutes from 2021 on the www.hataitai.org.nz website. This will stop the page looking cluttered.
· Tim will save copies of meeting minutes from 2018-2020 and send a copy to Isaac and Roy for their records.
Meeting ended 8.10pm
